
Hey all, 
I am excited to see how elections turn out this weekend!  Hopeful we will also start to see the 
turning of the leaves. District 11 has been busy hosting our annual Fall Speaker Supper. We 
had two fantastic speakers this year. For Al-Anon we had Missy Y from District 2 and for AA we 
had Terry M from District 11. We served 74 people dinner and 77 came to enjoy the speakers.  
Yours in service, 
Jamie V.  
 


